
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

19/05/2022 

MR NEVILLE IMHOFF 
506/ 15 WENTWORTH ST 
MANLY NSW 2095 

RE: DA2022/0662 - 1 / 63 - 67 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095 

I am an owner /resident within the Peninsula complex in Wentworth Street which is directly 
opposite the proposed development and object to the proposal to develop the property as 
another pub in Manly. 
Especiallly I object to the proposal that the facility be open until 3.00am 7 days a week with up 
to 400/500 patrons leaving the premises at this time The potential noise from this is completely 
unacceptable. 
If this is approved then other pub premises will seek similar operating hours only compounding 
the problem 
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